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Controlled water release at Cheney Reservoir 
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – Due to the recent record rainfall, the Army Corps of 
Engineers is releasing a controlled amount of water from Cheney Reservoir to maintain 
the safety of the dam. The released water will not exceed river banks, according to the 
Army Corps. There is no expected damage or flooding downstream from the water 
surcharge operations, which are expected to last through the weekend.  
  
Areas that may be affected include Cheney, Clearwater and surrounding unincorporated 
Sedgwick County area.  
  
Sedgwick County Emergency Management is continuing to monitor forecasted weather 
and reservoir operations. For updated information, please visit www.scksel.info.  
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